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To

Laura Atkinson

D- South Society, Garden Road,
Ottawa,
Canada

February 23, 2012
Subject: Welcoming to the new office.
Dear Ms. Atkinson,
Congratulations! On behalf of Caffman Electronics we all congratulate you on being appointed as the new manager for the customer relations manager of our company and we welcome to you. I am enclosed herewith is your job profile and detailed description of your work.
As we discussed during the interviewing process, you will be reporting directly to me, however, I would like to introduce you to the rest of your department at 10:00 am, they will be your close colleagues and are here to help you feel at home. Though we work in different departments but we work as a team. 
Hope you will also work to the best of your capabilities for achieving this goal. Wishing you all the best for the future endeavours. 
Warm Regards,
Sean Peterson

Personnel Manager 
Caffman Electronics
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